
  

 

 

 

 

From: Stephen Routh 
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 3:27 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: WAC 284-29-130 // R 2021-10 

Michael, good afternoon! I hope this finds you well! 
Had a question about this draft. I tried to call you several times at 360-725-7036 but get a message 
that no one’s there and to call again later. 
My concern with the draft is if this will result in submittal of title plant lease or sale documents to 
the OIC, and, if so, if they will become public documents. 
Leasing/selling title plants is a competitive business, and the mechanics are proprietary. 
We’d certainly be ok in submitting, for example, a declaration that we own or lease a plant in a 
specific county. We just don’t want the actual lease or sale document to become public. 
Thanks, Stephen 
Stephen Routh 
CEO 
Direct: 425-586-1965 
Mobile: 425-786-3592 
srouth@nextitle.com 
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